

Board of Directors

Sara Betnel
Heather Fralick
Meghan Jernigan
Rebeca Rivera
David Wilson
Rebecca L. Miner
Superintendent

Secretary to the Board

May 1, 2020

Ms. Debbie Tarry, City Manager City of Shoreline 17500 Midvale Ave. N. Shoreline, WA 98133

Dear Ms. Tarry:

Due to the pandemic, and subsequent restrictions on Open Public Meetings by Governor Jay Inslee, I have been unable to have a conversation and receive guidance from the Shoreline School Board about the pool.

I know you requested that I respond to you by May 1 in your letter dated March 4. As per our phone conversation this morning, I will facilitate a discussion with our board at our earliest possibility at a meeting and will respond to you.

With appreciation for your understanding of the need to delay,

cah-Mine

Rebecca

Rebecca L. Miner Superintendent